THANK YOU!

Some members of the Editorial Board reached the age of 70; by the regulations
of Mathematica Pannonica, they will leave their official positions and have
become Honorary Editors and Honorary Advisors, respectively. We thank Prof.
Wolfgang Breckner (Cluj-Napoca, Romania) and Prof. Romano Isler (Trieste,
Italy) for their many years of work for Mathematica Pannonica.

Prof. Wolfgang Breckner Prof. Romano Isler

And special thanks go to Prof. Sandor Komlési (Pécs, Hungary), who
resigned of his position of Managing Editor. He will continue his work as a
member of the Advisory Board. He has done a lot of work in the editing of

our journal.

Prof. Sdndor Komlosi

According to the statutes of Mathematica Pannonica, all of them did the
work without any payment.



